From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 11 December 2014 19:42

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Royal Free extension 2014/6845/P

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P (apparently this was not reproduced in
full when entered on the web today) thanks

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: I

From: Adam Richardson

Sent: 09 December 2014 17:47

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: Royal Free extension 2014/6845/P

Dear Sir

As a resident of Wedderburn Road, I'd like to voice my concerns at the proposed over
development of the Royal Free.

| am all for reasonable development of the site, but at 7 stories its impact is too much on the
skyline in the area, particularly as most of it is a conservation area of listed.

A smaller, less impact facility, with better parking for all, would be more acceptable.
Sincerely,

Adam Richardson
10 A Wedderburn Rd
NW3 5QG

UK: meeseesatetts
USA: I
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